Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Vessel Registration and Boating Safety
The Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Thursday, July 10, 2008, 2:00 p.m. – 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: South Florida Water Management District Office, Shingle Creek Conference Room, 1707 Orlando Central Parkway, Orlando, FL 32809

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The purpose of this workshop is to obtain input from livery operators regarding safety materials and training procedures. This is to establish size and contents of boating safety information to be displayed for all non-PWC liveries and establish size requirements of boating safety information to be displayed at PWC liveries.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Captain Richard Moore or Ms. Shelly Gurr, Boating and Waterways Section, FWC Division of Law Enforcement, 620 South Meridian Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1600.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting the ADA Coordinator at (850)488-6411. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: Captain Richard Moore or Ms. Shelly Gurr, Boating and Waterways Section, FWC Division of Law Enforcement, 620 South Meridian Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399-1600.
